2021/797877

From: Tim Minogue

Sent: 15/11/2021 4:23:05 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: Re DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101

| wish to add my total disapproval and objection to the further building of vertical concrete sea
wall along South Narrabeen / Narrabeen beach. As has been pointed out in the other many
objections you have received. A vertical concrete seawall is not the answer, which will be
proven when the 1st big storm arrives and washes all the sand away making it impossible for
the public to walk the full length of the Collaroy Narrabeen beach safely. Rock revetment is a
better solution to dissipate the wave energy, not simply reflect it back out to sea, taking the
beach with it not to return for the public to use for possibly years later if at all. Who is going to
pay to remove graffiti from the wall? The 1st section has been a PA disaster for the Northern
Beaches Council and with Council elections coming up, don’t make the same mistake twice.

Regards

Tim Minogue
22 Goodwin St, NARRABEEN NSW 2101




